
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 9, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.K. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Heart Rate Monitor - PEP Grant 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the low bid for heart rate monitors from Polar Electro Inc., Lake Success, New York, for 
a total cost of $74,728.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This is a purchase in conjunction with the Carol M. White Physical Education Program 
(PEP) Grant project for the school district’s physical education department. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the federal PEP Grant Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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